
Chaperones for the Tournament of Roses Band Trip 

 

If you are interested in volunteering as a chaperone for the Tournament of Roses Band Trip for 

the Lakota West Marching Band, please email the Band Director, Greg Snyder at 

Greg.Snyder@lakotaonline.com Please email the following information to Mr. Snyder by April 

15, 2014: 

 

Name, age (you must be at least 21), students name, relationship to the student, previous 

experience as a chaperone for the Lakota West Marching Band or another large travel group.  

 

Chaperone cost will be slightly higher than the student cost due to rooms being based on double 

occupancy vs. quad occupancy and the cost for Bandfest and Parade Tickets for the chaperones.  

After receiving emails from volunteers indicating an interest, Mr. Snyder will provide more 

specific information for your further consideration. Chaperones will be chosen by Mr. Snyder; 

the number of chaperones accepted will be based on several factors, including the number of 

students participating, desired student to chaperone ratio, criteria to ensure the safety of the 

students, among other things. 
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